
Christmas 2015 opening
times
The reserve will be open at all times
throughout the festive period.

The visitor centre and toilets will be closed
from 24 December- 26 December inclusive.

The visitor centre and toilets will be open
daily from 9am-4pm from Sunday 27
December until Sunday 3 January inclusive.

Please ring 01842 863400 or e-mail:
lakenheath@rspb.org.uk; for more
information.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from
the team at RSPB Lakenheath Fen.
Inspiring everyone to give nature a home
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